
January 15, 2016

State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
Attn.: Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, #10 ~ JAN25’113 tiMll ~28
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

cc: Mr. David Goyette, NH PUC

Via US Mail and email to executive. director(~ puc. nh.gov

Re: AGR Field Services, LLC — DM 15-061 Electric Aggregator License

Dear Director Howland:

Good day. AGR Field Services, LLC is no longer doing business in New Hampshire and is
therefore requesting a withdrawal of the above-referenced Electric Aggregator license. Per Mr.
Goyette’s instructions, we are submitting the following requested information in order to process
the withdrawal:

AGR Field Services, LLC does not currently have any customers and has not served any
customers during the past 90 days.

We would like to thank you for allowing us to do business with the State of Hampshire. Should
you have any questions regarding this request, please contact the following individual:

Laura Zepeda
Director of Corporate Affairs

9701 International Court North, Suite #A
St. Petersburg, FL 33716

714-264-0611
lzepeda@utilitysalesmgt.com

Sincerely

Quinn Jaquillard
General Manager
AGR Field Services, LLC
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